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Denver’s Regional Managing Partner, Michael Greco, talked to BuisnessDen.com about the firm’s
plan to double its footprint with a move to new office space in the city’s Central Business District.
Michael explained that Fisher Phillips signed a lease for 20,235 square feet on the 24th floor of the
25-story building at 1125 17th St. The article explains the recent evolution of the firm’s Denver office
with Michael noting the need for more space since he does not predict a slowdown in growth any
time soon.

To read the full article, visit BusinessDen.com.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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